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Stage 2 of the Galungara Public School project is underway to deliver additional fit-for-purposes learning spaces 
to support the growing population in the local area.

Stage 1 of the Galungara Public School was completed in 2021.

Vehicle access movements on 10 May and 12 May 2022
As part of these works on Tuesday, 10 May 2022 and Thursday, 12 May 2022, from 7 am to 4 pm, heavy vehicles 
will be accessing the work site from Farmland Drive to deliver concrete for the project. Deliveries will occur 
approximately every 10 minutes during this time period.

	■ Traffic control will be in place on Farmland Drive, at the entry to the Stage 2 site, to manage concrete 
deliveries.

	■ Access to residential properties will be maintained under traffic control.

	■ For the safety of students, the local community and workers, road users are advised to obey directions and 
allow extra time for travel.

	■ Deliveries will be scheduled outside of peak pick up and drop off times, where possible.

The traffic management is required to facilitate the pouring of concrete slabs, weather and site conditions 
permitting. We will provide further notification if the work and traffic management need to be rescheduled.

Working hours
Traffic control will be in place from 7 am on Tuesday, 10 May 2022 and 7am Thursday, 12 May 2022, with concrete 
pour work to take place from 7 am to 4 pm. Standard project working hours are 7 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday 
and 8 am to 1 pm Saturday. No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays.

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure.
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